
November 24, 2015 

Re: Change of Ownership 

Case: 14-1206-EL-REN 

In reference to case 14-1206-EL-REN, Sol Systems has been informed by the system owner that the 

facility has changed ownership from Darelle Camp to Chip Kinder.  Mr. Kinder’s phone number is 740-

756-7386 and his email is chipperskinders@yahoo.com. Please let us know if you need any more 

information. The system is still located at 7263 Brandt Rd Carroll, OH 43112. 

 

This request will allow Sol Systems to amend the customer’s account on GATS to account for the total 
electrical generation by the system. A Purchase and Sale Agreement is attached.  

 

Thank you for your help, and please advise if we can provide further information 

Kate Brandus 

Associate 

Sol Systems 
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